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Welcome to the Summer Program. New Name, Same Old Faces.
You will receive a calendar in your packet that outlines all field trips, time and cost. Please pay the cost of the field trips on Monday. You have an envelope with your family name on it and a place to write the date and amount deposited.  We will not hold any spending money for your child. Children cannot stay at RAP if their group is on a field trip. If your child is absent on the day of the field trip, you will not be charged. If the cost of the field trips is a hardship, talk to me. I want all the kids to be able to enjoy their summer. 
Our program involves outdoor play, paint, clay, and other messy things. Please do not send your children in their best clothes. We suggest tennis shoes as we play games, and there are bees on the lawn. Please send sunscreen, as we like to put sunscreen on the kids after lunch. 
Lunch will be provided until July 21. We move from Ripon El to Park View on Monday, July 24. Children will need to bring their own lunch and snacks starting July 24. Soda and Candy is not allowed.  If you have any questions, I can be reached at (209) 402-2958 or you can email me at my new email: Riponraps@gmail.com 
                                                                          Thank You,
	                                                     Punkin Legris
